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ANNUAL INTERNATIONAL STOCK ASSESSMENT REVIEW WORKSHOP, UNIVERSITY OF CAPE 

TOWN, MONDAY 28 NOVEMBER TO FRIDAY 2 DECEMBER 2022 

ROOM M212, MATHEMATICS BUILDING, UCT - SCHEDULE 

Discussion will take place from 9 am to 5-30 pm each day, with 30 minutes breaks for tea at 10-30 am and 3-30 

pm, and 90 minutes for lunch at 12-30 pm, unless otherwise indicated below. In the event of loadshedding, 

contingency arrangements are in hand, so that the workshop will continue in M212. 

 

Monday 28:  All Monday sessions will focus on background and introductions of key documents   

  9-00   Overall introduction; then Sole and Squid assessments 

11-00   Hake – Trawl-longline CPUE interaction; M. paradoxus assessment given possible sharing 

with Namibia 

  14-00   Sardine – New stock structure and assessment implications 

  16-00   WCRL – Poaching extent estimation and A8+ assessment 

 

Tuesday 29:    9-00   Sardine 

  11-00   Hake 

  14-00   Reference points and related – general discussion 

  16-00   WCRL 

 

Wednesday 30:  9-00  TBA – Schedule will depend on progress on the various topics by Tuesday afternoon and 

           be circulated by email by 4 pm Tuesday 

                              11-00  TBA 

  14-00  TBA  

  16-00  Reference points 

 

Thursday 1:    9-00   TBA – schedule will be circulated by email by 4 pm Wednesday 

  11-00  TBA 

  14-00  Reserved for report preparation by Panel 

 

Friday 2:                  9-00   Outstanding issues  

  11-00   Outstanding issues/Panel report preparation 

  14-00   Review of Panel Recommendations 

  15-30   Review Panel layperson summary/questions (Mathematics Room M304) 

 

DOCUMENTATION AND ATTENDANCE 

Documents for background (BG) and for discussion (P) at the event have already been and for the next few days 

will continue to be posted on the workshop website: http://www.maram.uct.ac.za/maram/2022/workshop. 

Attendees should download beforehand, as hard copies will NOT be provided at the event. 

 

Further to earlier circulation, Dr Nathan Taylor (ICCAT Secretariat) scientist is confirmed as the fourth Panel member. 

 

Could those (who have not already done so – thanks to those who have) wishing to attend part or all of the 

event please send an email to Di Loureiro di.lapidoloureiro@uct.ac.za copied to doug.butterworth@uct.ac.za  

indicating the topics for which they wish to attend (this is not necessary for attendance at the final Friday lay 

summary session). Note that, for various reasons (e.g., copyright), some documents cannot be placed on the 

workshop website; these will be emailed to (only) those advising their intent to attend for the topic concerned. 

 

There is the possibility that virtual (by Teams) attendance may be possible. More details in that regard will be 

circulated in the next day or two if such arrangements prove to be successful. 

 

Note that, excepting as regards the possibility of virtual attendance, no further general circulars about the event 

will be widely distributed in this manner. Further information, as appropriate, will be emailed ONLY to those 

who have advised their intent to participate. 

 

Those who wish to attend only the layperson summary session at 15-30 on the afternoon of Friday 2 December 

need not email Di Loureiro to so advise, unless they wish also to be included in further circulation. 
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